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FNS Menu 

Church News... 

FLC News... 

 
Last Day Pool Open          

for the Season 
 
 

 
 
 

Sunday: 
AUGUST 30 

Congratulations to our                          

2020 College Graduate 
  
 

“Gil” Henry Gilmore Rutland, IV 

Clemson University         
Master of Science Degree                                      
in Electrical Engineering  

  

   A Note of Thanks…  
 

 I would like to express my thanks for the 
many expressions of sympathy following   
 the death of Will. The cards, calls, food,   
visits, and condolences were truly  
 appreciated. Thank you!   
     

                                                          Harriett Till 

 

Wed., Sept. 9 
Baked Pork Chops 

 

Wed., Sept.  16  
Spaghetti Meat Casserole 

 

Wed., Sept.  23 
Fried Chicken 

 

Wed., Sept.  30  
Meat Loaf 

Call in your Wednesday night 
supper reservation(s). 

 

Reservations must be called        
in by 10 am each Monday!! 

 

Adults (age 12 & up): $5; 
 
 

Family Night Supper 
Reservation Line #:                     

803-531-4138 
 

if you have standing reservations & 
are NOT going to be able to make it 

please call & let us know.  
 

Please have a check or                           
have the exact change...   

 

@  FLC 
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Children’s Ministry News... 

“Check out the graphic for our 2020-2021 Student Ministry 
theme! “This Is Us” is our theme & our theme verse comes 
from Romans 12:5. This year we are going to be taking a deep 
dive into what it means to be a strong Christian community & 
there is no better example than that of Paul to show us with 
his words how to live in peace & love with those in our      
community. Our weekly gatherings are sure to look different 
this fall than they have in years past, but I am excited to      
FINALLY gather together again. I hope you will join us.                       
See you September 9th at the FLC!”              -Zeke 

 

Remember to check your 
weekly SM News emails              

for upcoming                         
opportunities to connect! 

Student Ministry News... 

Our children’s ministry is looking forward to meeting together 
again soon on Wednesday nights! Our plan is to have our  
Sunday morning bible study on Wednesday nights. We will 
spend our time following the stories of the bible & doing fun, 
unique activities together outside at the FLC. Unfortunately, 
because of our location, nursery care for infants & 1 year olds 
will not be available.  
Our youth & children’s ministries will be partnering together 
to host some fun outdoor family activities, like a drive in  
movie, bonfire, & more! Keep an eye out for info. about that 
in the coming weeks. 
When we are able to be back together for worship in the 
sanctuary, Mrs. Anna Kate will be offering children’s church 
for ages 3 & up. We will have a ‘children’s moment’ time          
during the service & they will follow Mrs. Anna Kate outside, 
to the sanctuary lawn for games & music time. If you would 
like to volunteer to help during this 20 minute children’s 
church time, please let Mrs. Anna Kate know -                                    
annakate@fbcorangeburg.org! Worship/ Nursery care will not 
be available for the time being. Mrs. Anna Kate had the              
wonderful privilege of baptizing Olivia Williams in the                  
Edisto river on August 21. We are thrilled for you, Olivia & 
can’t wait to see the wonderful work God does through you! 
-Mrs. Anna Kate 
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Gifts Received In Honor Of… 
Rev. Jerry French:  Russ & Leslie Fender 

Jason Richard Nivens:  Ed Hinshaw 

Weekend Staff Member             
On Call 

 

        Sept. 5-6                                                           
Rev. Jerry French    
C)   803-603-2642                    

  

 
 

         Sept. 12-13                            
Rev. Anna Kate Stephenson                  
C)   205-542-9839                        

  
 

 

         Sept. 19-20                            
Rev. Ryan Tucker                  
C)   803-707-2132                     

  

 

 

         Sept. 26-27                            
Rev. Zeke Stephenson                  
C)   828-305-2183                        

  

  

  
 

  

As always, the minister may be 
reached at the church office  

(803-536-1545) 
during business hours. 

Gifts Received In Memory Of... 

Harris Benjamin Davis, Sr.:   Mr. & Mrs. Herbert Bradley, Jr., Chuck & Joyce Cleveland, 
Allen & Caroline Fairey, Harry & Barbara Mims, Betty Rowell, Frank Smith,                                 
Marcia Wood   

Mattie Odom Gulley:   Chuck & Joyce Cleveland, Ernie & Debbie Odom 

Fannie Farnum Jackson:   Sara Evans  

Mary Grace Waller McCarter:   Gregg & Timmie Albergotti, Mary Watkins Best,                      
Tom & Carole Bonnette, Gaye Burch, Lyn & Phala Burleson,                                                               
Shot & Navie Carole Clariday, Deborah Epps, FBCO TLC S.S. Class, Lewis Fogle,                         
Billy & Ann Glover, Harriet Hare, Kawasaki Motors Manufacturing, INC.,                                       
Guy & Linda Kirby, Norman & Shirley McLean, Hazel Metts, Barbara Mitchum,                              
Sherryl Mitchum, Robert & Margaret Niedbalski, Dana Onstad, Leslie & Avie Phillips, 
Radiant Red Hatters, Henry & Burley Rutland, Tyler & Bev Sprouse  

“Will” William Bernard Till, Sr.:   Lyn & Phala Burleson, Hazel Metts,                                          
Pine Hill Fire & Safety Department, Betty Rowell, Henry & Burley Rutland,                                  
Anna C. Stewart, E.P. & Elisie Willis 

PRAYER CHAIN CONTACTS 

  Pam Steppe*            803-682-4000                                                      

  pamsteppe@hotmail.com  

 

  Reneé Roberts*      803-515-4888             

  sweetbabyii@yahoo.com  

 

  Sandra Platt*           803-378-0125                                                      

  splatt44@yahoo.com   

 [*Co-Captains] 

The Record Speaks  
Date:                          07/19/20             07/26/20          08/02/20               08/09/20               08/16/20 
SS Attendance:                                  —                            —                               —                            —                             —    

Weekly Budget Requirement:          $       23,890.19     $       23,890.19      $         23,890.19    $        23,890.19      $      23,890.19 
Weekly Budget Received:        $       17,529.00     $       30,844.00      $        22,513.00    $        25,860.86       $      13,881.00 
Building Fund Gifts YTD:        $       13,076.00     $       13,391.00      $         13,821.00    $       14,041.00       $      14,506.00 
Global Missions Goal:        $       16,000.00     $       16,000.00      $        16,000.00    $        16,000.00       $      16,000.00 
Global Mission Received:        $         1,325.00     $         1,325.00       $          1,325.00     $         1,325.00       $        1,325.00   
Capital Campaign Goal:        $ 1,950,000.00     $ 1,950,000.00       $  1,950,000.00     $  1,950,000.00      $ 1,950,000.00 
CC Rec’vd & Outstanding Pledges:  $ 1,419,402.57     $  1,419,922.57      $  1,420,382.57     $  1,421,032.57       $ 1,421,312.57 
Capital Campaign Gifts Rec’vd:        $ 1,250,219.03     $ 1,252,624.03       $  1,253,824.03      $ 1,255,124.03       $ 1,255,754.03 
Designated Gifts:         $            375.00      $        1,205.00       $            285.00      $            200.00       $             100.00 
Year to Date Received:         $   665,820.86      $     696,664.86       $    719,177.86      $    745,038.72       $     758,919.72 
Year to Date Expensed:        $   652,588.17      $     674,357.04       $    687,656.66      $    730,068.59       $     753,873.66 
Year to Date Balance:        $     13,232.69      $       22,307.82       $       31,521.20      $     14,970.13        $          5,046.06 

Holiday 
Hours 

Church Office  
& FLC             
will be 

CLOSED 
Mon., Sept. 7th  
for Labor Day 

A Call to Noonday Prayer 
* Please take time as a congregation to pray for our community, our nation                                                  
& our world on Wed., Sept. 26 @ 12:00p.m. 
* Petition God for the ability to speak words & embody an example of faith                                          
that release the goodness Jesus has so graciously provided to each of us in this world. 
* Psalm 34:15 "The eyes of the Lord are on the righteous, and His ears are attentive to their cry;" 
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